Minutes of a Special Called Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
May 31, 2021

At a special called meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on May 31, 2021, members Jared Bell, Bay Hecht, Dana Berry, Ray
Bradley, Brandon Criswell, Lorenzo Calamaco and Jennifer Hodges were present.
Superintendent Zach Morris attended the meeting via Zoom. Kristin Marsh, Mark
Weaver, Pat, Tiffany, Peyton, and Payce Potts.

Board President Jared Bell called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m leading the
innovation and pledges.

No one addressed the board in open forum.

The board of trustees voted unanimously to add a softball program to the high
school girls athletic program. Brandon Criswell made the motion seconded by Bay
Hecht.

The Board of trustees went into closed session at 6:08 pm and reconvened at 6:18
pm.

Ray Bradley made a motion to hire Tiffany Potts as the secondary principal and
coach for the 2021-2022 school year. Lorenzo Calamaco seconded the motion. All

were in favor.

Bay Hecht made a motion to hire Pat Potts for the 2021-2022 school year as a
teacher and coach. Brandon Criswell seconded the motion. Motion passed
unanimously.

Brandon Criswell made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Lorenzo Calamaco. The
meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on June 21, 2021.
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